
Chamber thanks LO for car show support
The Lake Area Chamber of Commerce relies 
heavily on the City of Lake Ozark and the Lake 
Ozark Police Department for the success of its 
annual Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals 
car show. Chamber Executive Director K.C. 
Cloke presented the City of Lake Ozark and the 
LOPD plaques of appreciation for their support. 
In addition, the Chamber presented a $1,000 
check to the LOPD to help cover overtime costs 
incurred during the car show. Accepting on be-
half of the city was Mayor Gerry Murawski and 
for the LOPD was Chief Gary Launderville.


